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 November is stewardship month, the time when you are asked to think about your financial contribution to the church for next 

year. This year's theme is Journey to Generosity -  The Way of Jesus based on Matthew 9:35 -10:23. It is here that we hear Jesus 

say, "The harvest is plentiful, but the laborers are few." That's a great reminder that stewardship is about more than financial giving.  In 

order for the church to grow, both in number and in the impact we make in our community, everyone must do their part to help. So, as 

you contemplate your pledge for the upcoming year, please also consider taking on a leadership role or in some other way doing more 

to help with our ministry and mission. 

 What we do with our money, our time, and our other resources in relationship to the church is important. All of this represents 

our deepest values and commitments. We are not just pledging support for a budget. We are symbolizing what we hope for this 

congregation, our community and even for the world.  

 A chart to help you calculate the percentage of your giving is included in this newsletter.  While a true tithe of 10% might be 

unattainable for you right now, you might try inching your way toward that as a future goal with an increase in your pledge this year 

over what you gave last year.  

 Your stewardship letter and pledge card have been mailed. Please return your card on or before November 19
th

, Stewardship 

Sunday.The only way we can budget for 2018 and plan for the future is knowing what our expected income will be. Please give 

generously. Church expenses increase every year just like yours do. 
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